From: registrar

Sent: July-21-17 2:45 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 12:00 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Ingrid Hardy

-- Phone --

-- Company --
home owner

-- Address --

-- Comments --
To Whom This May Concern:

Ontario Premier Kathleen Wynne made an agreement with Hydro One to give this company money whether they
produced a certain amount of energy or not. | was quite disgusted when | read the article about how the consumers
being "green," only meant that the government would give Hydro the same amount of money regardless whether they
produced the energy or not. Also, it meant that there was a surplus of energy which was sold to the States and the
Americans paid a lot less for energy than the Canadians. This company has made too much money already and the
hydro keeps going up.

| am retired now and can not afford to have the cost of utilities rising all the time when my pension is not going to be
able to keep up with the rising costs of everything---property tax, utilities, fuel for car, food, clothes, entertainment
etc....basically all living expenses are rising.



After the deal this company received from Kathleen Wynne, it is about time that the cost of having hydro is kept low.
Thank you.

Ingrid Hardy

-- Attachment --





